
 
 
 
 

The Village is actively working to reduce the number of 
mosquitoes in our area to fight the threat of West Nile 

Virus by fogging. 
 

WEATHER PERMITTING, FOGGING IS SCHEDULED FOR 
MONDAY EVENINGS JULY 4 – AUGUST 29*  

8:00 P.M. – 10:00 P.M.  
*THE WEEK OF JULY 11TH WILL HAVE FOGGING MONDAY AND THURSDAY*    

 
 

THE FOGGING CHEMICAL THAT WILL BE USED THIS YEAR IS 
DELTAGARD WHICH CONTAINS THE ACTIVE INGREDIENT 

DELTAMETHRIN 
 

Fogging takes place throughout the Village.  If you are 
opposed to fogging near your residence, please sign the  

No Fog List at the Village Office. 
 

If you have any questions or require clarification about any aspect of the Village of 
Stirling 2022 West Nile Virus Prevention Program, please contact the Village Office 

at 403-756-3379.  
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